
We would like to warmly welcome our Grandparents to the

Grandparents Christmas Glitter Event

on Friday 29th November 

9.30am – 10.30am (session one)

OR 

2.00pm to 3.00pm (session two)

Grandparents will be able to spend one of the sessions in their grandchild’s class 

taking part in a range of exciting Christmas craft activities!

These places are limited to 2 grandparents per child for one of the sessions. 

The booking of which session grandparents can attend will be done via eschools, with a maximum 

of 15 children’s grandparents per session - further details with instructions on how parents can do 

this on behalf of grandparents will follow in a letter.

We hope to see you there!


